
Lorne Primary School - ICT Acceptable Use Policy 

 

The following information is abridged from the City of Edinburgh Council ICT 

Acceptable use Policy: 

 

 

We use the Internet sensibly.  

 

 

We are respectful to all families and all groups when we are online.  

We make sure that everything we type is true and accurate. 

 

 

 

We remember that everyone can view what we type, including our 

teachers.  We make sure that what we write is kind. 

 

 

 

We never send personal, sensitive or confidential information online.  

We always speak to adults about what we have shared.  We never 

share our passwords unless it is with a trusted adult. 

 

 

 

We always share any concerns that we have about using the Internet 

with someone that we trust. 


